FIRST HYLAND GREENS ASSOCIATION REPORT OF ACTIONS

Annual Meeting November 7, 2017

With a quorum of 36 homeowners present and 32 represented by proxy, the members of the association took the following actions:

APPROVED a change to the Bylaws providing for homeowner ratification of the budget.

APPROVED the 2018 Budget.

APPROVED the Bridge Budget for the period October – December, 2017.

ELECTED to the board: Allan Meers, Kevin Murphy, Heather Lapurna, Jim Gilmer and Courtney Mollard.

For more details on these actions and other items, please refer to the meeting minutes.

Joe Armstrong Secretary, FHG